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APRIL 21, 2025 
 
 

VOLUME LXII      
 
FOR ACTION 
 
SUBJECT: Belding Area Schools IXL Renewal 
 
 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
Belding Area Schools is seeking a one-year renewal for the IXL Learning site license. The current 
license expires in the summer of 2025.  This will continue to provide online licenses for the 
students who are going to utilize the program during the school day, as well as at home.  
 
A one-year quote would total $37,575.00 for all schools in the Belding Area Schools.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve this request for the purchase of a one-year renewal of 
the IXL Learning site license for all buildings in the Belding Area Schools district. 
 


